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Congratulations New School 
Committee Members

Congratulations to newly elected 
school committee members Tina 
Limeburner and Michelle Levesque. 
Tina has two children in our school 
and Michelle has been a frequent 
substitute in the past. We look 
forward to working with you!

Due to the unexpected 
resignation of school committee 
member Debbie Smith, there is 
another position available on the 
school committee for an individual  
willing to make a serious investment 
of time and effort to create a better 
future for our Sedgwick kids. See 
below!

Fun Fridays - ‘Clash Day’ tomorrow!

Last Friday, we began our ‘Fun 
Fridays’ when staff & students dress 
to a suggested theme. Tomorrow’s 
theme is “Clash Day”. So, mix, but 
don’t match, those stripes and checks, 
polka dots and hawaiian prints!

PEE WEE BASKETBALL

The Pee Wee program’s season will 
end with a Round Robin on Saturday, 
March 15 at the George Stevens 
Academy gym. All players should be 
there no later than 9:30 a.m. Team 
pictures will be taken by Kelly 
Saunders at that time. Picture order 
forms have been distributed by the 
team coaches. For additional info., 
contact Peter Dauk at 359-6698 or 
Carl Dannenberg at 359-2799.

Yearbook Sales

Don’t forget, yearbook sales will end 
on Friday, March 28. Order/money 
envelopes are available in Mrs. 
Grindle’s office. Cost: $7.00 per book. 

PTF Volleyball

Looking for a fun way to exercise in 
the evening? Join the PTF volleyball 
group. They meet every Wednesday 
at 6:30 p.m. in the gym.  

Thank You

Brian van Emmerik visited our school 
last week to share dental health 
with our grades K-5 students. Thank 
you Brian!

 
Healthy Me Day -  March 27

There will be a variety of workshops 
for all students to participate in as 
well as a school-wide breakfast and 
lunch that will include an assortment 
of nutritious foods.  If your child does 
not typically eat their meals at 
school, please consider signing them 
up for this special breakfast and 
lunch.  The cost will be the same as 
regular price and reduced price meals. 
Questions? Contact any member of the 
K-2 Team. Stay tuned.........

Please read an important notice on back of this newsletter.

Attention Parents!

Upcoming Events/Dates

Friday, March 14
CLASH DRESS DAY

Pee Wee White Practice 
3:00-4:30 PM (last practice)

Trimester 2 ends

Saturday, March 15
Pee Wee Round Robin @ GSA

Family Fun Night @ Surry School  5-9 PM

Monday, March 17
St. Patrick’s Day
“DRESS GREEN”

Tuesday, March 18
School Committee Mtg. 6:00 PM

Wednesday, March 19
Grades 2 & 3 Play @ 1:15 p.m.

PTF Volleyball @ 6:30 p.m.

Thursday, March 20
FIRST DAY OF SPRING!

Friday, March 21
Report cards will be sent home.

Easter Festival @ DISHS 6-8 PM

Thursday, March 27
Healthy Me Day 

Friday, March 28

Early Release Day & HAT DAY!

School Committee Vacancy
>One Year Term<

Interested?
Contact Supt. of Schools 

359-8400

This position is available for 
someone willing to help tackle 
the tough problems facing our 
school. There is a lot of work 
and also terrific rewards in 
serving both the community and 
the children of Sedgwick. 

St. Patrick’s 
Day

March 17

“WEAR 
GREEN”

Anansi and the Moss 
Covered Rock

Wednesday, March 19
1:15 p.m.

Our grades two & three students 
will perform this play. Parents and 
the community are invited to 
attend.


